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Sunset Square - Tura
   
Exploring Sunset Square Shopping Mall in Tura, Meghalaya

  Sunset Square Shopping Mall is a vibrant **multi-facility building** located in
Tura, Meghalaya. This shopping destination not only offers a wide range of
stores but also prioritizes **accessibility** for all visitors.  

Accessibility Features

  One of the standout features of Sunset Square is its **wheelchair-accessible
entrance**, ensuring that everyone can enjoy the shopping experience without
barriers. Additionally, the **wheelchair-accessible car park** provides
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convenience and makes it easier for those with mobility challenges to visit the
mall.  

Diverse Shopping Options

  At Sunset Square, shoppers can find a variety of stores catering to different
needs. From well-known **Chery ornaments** to essential shops like vehicle
spare parts, stationery, and even a computer shop, this mall has something for
everyone. The presence of a **cyber cafe** and gaming parlor adds to the
entertainment options available.  

Food and Dining Experience

  Food enthusiasts will be delighted by the **good food** options available at
Sunset Square. The mall features restaurants where visitors can unwind and
enjoy meals after a shopping spree.  

A Scenic Sunset View

  Another unique aspect of Sunset Square is its **great view of the sunset**.
This beautiful setting enhances the overall experience, making it a pleasant
place to relax after a day of shopping.  

Community Feedback

  Visitors have described Sunset Square as a **nice**, **beautiful**, and
**good** place to shop and dine. However, some comments mention a **parking
problem**, highlighting an area that could benefit from improvement.  In
conclusion, Sunset Square Shopping Mall in Tura, Meghalaya, offers a
well-rounded shopping experience with a focus on accessibility, diverse retail
options, and a scenic atmosphere. Whether you're looking for essentials or
wanting to enjoy a meal, Sunset Square is a destination worth visiting.    
The premises are located at

  
 , 794001  Tura, Meghalaya - India  (IN) 
 
         
 
   
    
 

We are open during the following hours:

    Day Hours    Monday Closed   Tuesday 8?AM–7?PM   Wednesday 8?AM–7?PM   Thursday
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